Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on August 10, 2015, the Florida Department of Transportation, received a petition for Waiver from Choctawhatchee Electric Cooperative (CHELCO). CHELCO is purportedly requesting a waiver of the requirement of mitigation for tree removal in Section 4.5.2 “Restoration of Landscape” of the Utilities Accommodation Manual, incorporated by reference in Rule 14-46.001, F.A.C., for the installation of a proposed electric distribution line on SR 187 in Walton County.
A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Clerk of Agency Proceedings, Florida Department of Transportation, Office of General Counsel, 605 Suwannee Street, M.S. 58, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0458, FDOT.AgencyClerk@dot.state.fl.us.
